
 Class 5 Newsletter  Autumn Term – 7/12/18 

This Week... 
Maths 

This week we focused on improving our arithmetic skills!  We have also been measuring 
and calculating the area and perimeter of various shapes. 
 
English 

We have been watching the short film: ‘The Piano.’  The children have been exploring 
adventurous vocabulary and writing narrative including flashbacks.  Some of their writing 
has been amazing!    
 
Across the Curriculum  

This week we have started practising for our Christmas performance, The Greatest 
Journey.  We have learnt about ‘Life in the Trenches’ in our History lesson and the 
children have produced some wonderful writing and informative diagrams showing the 
horrors of living in trenches.   

Next Week... 
 
Maths 
We will be revising 
some key areas of 
learning from this half 
term. 
 
 
English 
We will be writing 
linked to the theme of 
‘Advent’:  What Advent 
means to me and 
prayers for the season. 

 
Important Dates 

 OPEN DOOR - Thursday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions you may 
have. 

 KS2 Christmas Performance ‘The Greatest Journey’ - Tuesday 18th December @ 6pm 
 KS2 Christmas Party and Christmas Lunch  
 Thursday 20th December – Whole School visit to the Pantomime  
 Friday 21st December – School finishes at 2pm.  
 Tuesday 8th January 2019 – School starts back at 8:55am 

 
Don’t Forget! 

 The Christmas around the World Projects are due back into school NEXT WEEK on Monday 10th December.    
 
 

    
Special News! 

Curriculum Certificate – Emily.K 
 

Christian Value – Hope -  Natalia 
 

Writer of the Week – Emilee.B 
 

   

                                                                                                                    Miss Morris     


